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Comments: ANILCA cabins need to be phased out, especially in Wilderness, where they were never supposed to

persist. Cabins don't belong in designated Wilderness, and changing the US Forest Service policy to allow them

there indefinitely would undermine ANILCA and the Wilderness Act. Please don't change policy to allow ANILCA

cabins to remain after the expiration of their current permits.


